
 

 

 

Friday 31st March 2:30pm – 3:45pm 

Parents, children and friends are invited to join us on 

Friday 31st March after school for an Easter Egg Hunt 

on the school field!  Find bunnies hidden on the field 

and playground to win an Easter Egg prize! 

                   

Advance Tickets Only 

£2 per child (£1 pays for the chocolate egg; £1 

to support the school) on sale every day from the 

school office. 

Bouncy Castle and Go Karts also on site! 


